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June 15, 2022 
 
 
Darius Maze, Chair 
Friends of the Vancouver Public Library 
350 West Georgia Street 
Vancouver, BC V6B 6B1 
 
Dear Darius, 
 
On behalf of the Vancouver Public Library Board, staff, and patrons, I would like to thank the 
Friends of the Vancouver Public Library for your generous donation of $33,000 towards the 
delivery of VPL’s Writer-in-Residence, Teen Challenge and Book Camp programs, as well as 
offering BIPOC Scholarships for Book Camp. 
 
The Friends of Vancouver Public Library make an essential contribution to the service that VPL 
provides to Vancouver residents, and your annual fundraising efforts and volunteer 
engagement demonstrate the strength of your members’ commitment to helping us achieve 
our vision of an informed, engaged and connected community. The success of the VPL Writer-
in-Residence and Book Camp programs would not be possible without your generous support. 
 
Please convey the appreciation of the Library Board and VPL staff to the Friends Board, 
membership, and volunteers.  I look forward to continuing our important partnership.  
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Kevin Lowe 
Chair, Library Board 
 
 
Vancouver Public Library acknowledges that our work takes place on the unceded homelands of the 
xʷməθkʷəyə̓m (Musqueam), Sḵwxw̱ú7mesh (Squamish), and səlilwətaɬ (Tsleil-Waututh) Nations. 


